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Dear parents and carers, 
The children have had a wonderful first week back at school.  
They came back smiling and looking smart in their uniforms.  
They got straight back into our school routines after the summer break and are 
working hard in their lessons. We are looking forward to another successful year 
Best wishes 
Meg Jones 

Up to date phone numbers if there is an emergency 
Please give the office your up to date mobile number. We need to be able to  
contact you if your child has an accident during the school day. 
If possible we would like 2 other contact numbers to call if we cannot contact you. 
These could be family members or friends. 

. 



 

Medicine  
If your child is well enough to be in school but needs prescribed medication (for example,  
antibiotics) please contact the office and we can give your child their medicine with your  
permission. 

Deadline for secondary school applications—for parents and carers of children in Y6 
31st October 2022.  
Email the office to ask for help with the online application, if you need it. 

Dates for your diary ….. 
Tuesday 13th September School website information session at 9am in  
EYFS/KS1  
Tuesday 26th September Parents and carer’s transition to secondary at 9am in KS2  
Friday 29th September INSET day. School closed for parent teacher meetings. Please bring your 
child with you to the meeting 
Tuesday 3rd October Reading in Reception 9am in EYFS/KS1 
Monday 23rd October to Friday 27th October School closed for half term  

After school clubs 
After school clubs start on Monday 18th September until Friday 15th December  
KS1 3.30-4.30 
KS2 3.00-4.00 

Moving On to Secondary School event – 21 September 
Find out more about how to apply to Camden secondary schools and the admissions process at our 
Moving On event for parents of Year 5 and Year 6 pupils from 4.15pm to 6.45pm at the Francis Crick Institute, 1 
Midland Road, NW1 1AT. 

Free nearly new school uniform—save the environment by not buying brand new! 
We have some newly washed uniform in perfect condition. If you would like some uniform 
please let the office or Homa know. 

We have a vacancy for a Parent Governor. 
If you are interested, please make an appointment to see me by 9am on Friday 22nd 
September. 
In the event of more than one application we will hold an election.  


